
The WNY Administrators’ Association and the High School Counselors’ Association of WNY
are pleased to resume a tradition and co-host a joint professional development meeting.

Please join us on

Friday, February 10, 2023
Canisius College
Student Center - Regis Room

Park at Lyons Hall Lots, where staff will direct you

Topic:

Current Issues in School Law
Agenda:

8:00 - 8:30 Guests arrive and enjoy breakfast

8:30 - 8:40 Welcome address by Canisius College President Steve Stoute, JD

8:40 - 9:00 Updates by association presidents Mark Veronica and Brian Farrell

9:00 - 10:00 Guest Speaker: School Attorney Jeffrey Weiss of Harris Beach

10:00 - 11:00 Canisius College presentations:
School Partnerships
Dr. Nancy Wallace, Dean of the School of Education

New Dual Enrollment Curriculum Opportunities for High Schools
Laura McEwen, Associate Dean of the Wehle School of Business

Moving to Test-Blind Admissions
Marc Skurski, Director of Undergraduate Admissions

11:00 - 11:30 optional campus tour

To RSVP, please email Mark Veronica at veronica@canisiushigh.org by February 6, 2023


